Hillsborough Conservation Commission
P.O. Box 7
Hillsborough, New Hampshire
03244-0007

November 16, 2015
PUBLIC NOTICE

A notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 91-A that the Conservation Commission will
be meeting to conduct a trail planning hike of it's Patenaude Marsh Property off of Jefferson
Drive and Madison Circle. The Commission will meet at the Elementary School Parking lot on
School Street at 9:00 am on November 21, 2015 and will then travel to the site. Anyone needing
assistance to attend this meeting is asked to contact the Town Office prior to the scheduled date.
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